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Dear Families, 

We hope you are all well. Thank you for taking 
the time to read our monthly newsletter that 
shows you some of what we have been up to. 
We provide a range of different activities 
throughout the day that is planned for weekly. 
We ensure these activities offer support and 
also promote challenge to our children. If 
you have any queries/comments/feedback/
suggestions please contact us directly on 
Lmns@little-marvels.co.uk. Please also 
follow, like and support our social media 
pages: @littlemarvelsnurseryservices on 
Instagram and @littlemarvelsnuseryserves 
on Facebook. 

Kind regards,
Lisa Kearne
Busines Manager

The children also love to play imaginative games, for example 
this month Zackariya was playing with the car of his choice and 
pushing it around the garage. Playing with toy cars can help the 
children to enhance their fine motor skills including reaching, 
pulling, pushing and balancing. It expands the children’s 
creativity and imagination and encourages physical play. 

Spring Decorations! 

As we are now in spring this month the children are helping 
to make decorations for our spring board. Zac really enjoyed 
making flowers for the board, he used his dominant hand to 
glue and stick different tissue paper colours to the image of his 
flower. This is good for the children as it helps them to develop 
their creative skills further, and express their feelings through 
art using any colours they like.

This month the children reall enjoyed playing outside and doing 
loads of different activites. They used all the different objects 
and toys to play together and independantly. Playing outdoors 
allows children to develop self-confidence, independence and 
self-esteem.
Independant Play! 
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Numbers and Colours!

Focus Actvity!    

Alice really enjoyed kicking the ball around outisde back and 
fourth between herself and her friends. Being outside allows the 
children to become aware of limits, boundaries and challenge 
in their play. When children are used to playing outdoors, they 
are more likely to try new activities.

 

Labelling Personal Items
Can all parents / guardians and carers please ensure that all 
personal items are labelled with your child’s name. We have lots 
of children in and out every day and do not want to mix their 
belongings up. 

Nursery Information

If your child is applying for school nursery, please can you make the 
nursery staff aware when they will be leaving
Please make sure children are wearing appropriate clothing for the 
weather

Child Illness
This is just a reminder for parents that if your child requires Calpol or 
any other over the counter medication for general illnesses, they are 
not allowed to attend nursery. Please ensure you communicate with 
the nursery if your child will not be attending. 

This month the children used the different colour jumping mat 
to practice learning their colours and their counting. As they 
jump from one colour to another they were able to familiarise 
themselves with the different colours while counting in order 
of their jumps. Khawlah really enjoyed this activity and was 
able to jump on the colours that she was asked to jump on.

This month the children did a lot of creative playwith 
paints, for example they did mark making using paint 
and different colours, they were able to choose what 
colour paint they wanted to decorate their own picture. 
Using a paint brush helps them to develop their motor 
skills and using paint to make their own images helps 
them to express emotion and convey their own ideas.


